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Regrettably we have not been able to achieve
all the commissioning requirements to support
our residents safe return prior to Christmas. 

As such, we have to postpone our aged care
residents return back to Rochester until the 
6 January 2025.

That said, we are pleased to announce that our
Urgent Care Centre will return to the REDHS
hospital site on Thursday, 19 December.
Opening hours will remain as current 8:30am -
5:00pm, Monday to Friday for the time being. 

Our service return dates to Rochester are:  

*  Aged Care - 6 January 2025
 

*  Community Care (including Allied Health) 
   - 13 January 2025
 

*  Campaspe Medical Centre 
    - late February 2025 (date to be confirmed)

Our Community Open Day is going ahead as
planned for Saturday 14 December. 

Thank you for your continued support and
patience.  

Mary Manescu, REDHS CEO

Rochester & Elmore District Health Service         03 5484 4400         www.redhs.com.au

 Rebuild update

Aged Care Room furnishings installation

Aged Care Wing

Caring for our Community

Urgent Care
is temporarily located at 
40-44 Moore Street, Rochester 
until the 18th December
8:30am - 5:00pm
Monday to Friday
Call 0428 358 892 


